
From: Robert Vaessen <gamers@robsworld.org>
Subject: Looking for a D&D player to join our group - Are you 
interested?
Date: July 17, 2016 at 14:24:04 MDT
To: Campaign Candidates <gamers@robsworld.org>
Bcc: 

Hello -

Some time ago… you wrote/emailed me regarding 
your interest in joining my D&D campaign in South 
East Aurora (yes - that’s Colorado). As occasionally 
happens, we’ve had a player drop out of our campaign. 
As a result I’m running through the grueling gauntlet of 
recruiting a suitable player to join our group. Perhaps 
you’re still interested in joining our group for regular play 
in a long term campaign.

I am currently soliciting for One new player in the 
Southeast Aurora/Denver area (Near the Aurora 
reservoir).  I've got 40+ years experience DM'ing D&D 
campaigns.  My wife and I moved to Denver fifteen years 
ago, and we've been playing/running a 3E 
campaign since then.



The campaign I run is version 3.5 D&D, Forgotten 
Realms (primarily), with some house rules. If you'd like to 
get some idea of how I run the campaign/how it's going 
so far, visit my web site: <http://www.RobsWorld.org/
3ecampaign.html> (p.s. I'm not selling anything). The 
D&D/FRP materials should give you some insight into my 
campaign/DM'ing style. I don't use all the house rules 
listed at my web site (I am using the ones listed in the 3rd 
edition sections). See <http://www.robsworld.org/
3ehsrls.pdf> for all the house rules.

The current campaign has been running since Jan 1st, 
2003, and the characters are currently 11th level. They’re 
currently in the middle of leveling up (from 10th to 11th 
level), and they will be selecting their next adventure 
soon, so this is a good time to get a new character into 
the campaign. Any new characters would enter the game 
at 11th level.  Note that our campaign has a long arc. 
Don't expect advancement after every/every other 
session. It usually takes more than a year to complete an 
adventure. The adventure that just ended started back 
March of 2015.

The campaign runs/meets every other Saturday, from 
1800-2359.  No evil play/characters permitted - Our 
campaign is looking for Heroes, not opportunists or 
players who aren’t willing to play within a group social 
setting - It’s Face-To-Face D&D, not an MMORPG. We 
appreciate collaboration, role-playing, and the sharing of 
ideas. (Our next meeting is 30 July, 2016).
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If you're interested in joining our 3.5 edition Forgotten 
realms campaign (adults only please), please send an 
email To: <gamers@robsworld.org>.  With a new player 
the group will consist of seven players and one DM (me). 
I will consider all positive responses in the order they 
arrive. 

If you want me to remove you from my 'player wanted' 
solicitations, please let me know. I'll gladly remove you 
from my 'waiting list’.
Your name/email address is on my ‘Waiting List' because you 
responded to a ‘Players Wanted/Needed’ advertisement that I posted 
on a website, mailing list or RPG forum/bulletin board. I only add 
people to this list after I obtain their specific permission. I’m not 
selling anything. I’m not giving anything away. I’m not disclosing/
selling/leasing/giving your name/email address to anyone.

- Robert 
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